



## ~ Foto Fans ~

We believe that our Harbour is one of the most interesting and photogenic areas of our lovely town. To share your own treasured memories of the Harbour, please email your special snapshot to <a href="mailto:coffeecorner@nbharbour.org.uk">coffeecorner@nbharbour.org.uk</a>, with a brief note describing why it means so much to you and confirming that you are happy for us to publish the image.





The first lucky name to be selected at random from all entries will win a coveted North Berwick ceramic coffee mug. Entries close on 15<sup>th</sup> December









